
The Provo River Trail 
along 2230 N and 
University Avenue 
is being widened 
and improved. As 
these improvements 
proceed, there will be 
detours around the 
active construction 
areas. For safety, the 
trail detours will be at 
nearby signaled traffic 
intersections. Plan on 
adding a few minutes 
to your trail activity. 
The improvements 
will be performed May 
through July 2023.


